La Junta received recognition from the Municipal GAD in the Guabo canton
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La Junta de Ben
protective Social Patronage from the El Guabo Canton in el Oro Province.

Delivery was performed by Patronage Coordinator Jean Pierre Espinoza who stressed the

unparalleled support the Patronage receives through the different donations received by la

Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil because they improve the mobility and quality of life of
people ridden with disability.

"This is public recognition to la Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil for its important, solidary
contribution in favor of vulnerable sectors of the El Guabo Canton", said Espinoza.

Eng. Eduardo Romero, Interinstitutional Cooperation Deputy Inspector with similar entities,
received the recognition in the name of la Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil.

“La Junta’s solidarity principle is to always help the one who has least”, concluded Eng.
Romero.




